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Bring Your Friends 
 
 

 
 

 

To Bible Club! 
 

Bible Club meets once 
each week, 

right after school, 
and YOU are invited! 

 
 

Your Bible Club meets at the 
 
____________________________ 

Elementary School for one hour 
after school 

 
____________________________ 
 
in Room _____________________. 
BE SURE YOUR MOM OR DAD SIGNS 
YOUR TICKET!  Then take it to the 
Bible Club and give it to your Bible 

Club Teacher. 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 

        Every club meets once a week for one 

hour right after school.  The clubs are non- 

denominational; they are not a part of any 

church, nor are they a part of the public 

school program.  Each child must have a 

parent’s written permission to attend.  It is free 

– there are no admission fees and no supplies 

to buy! 
 

        To enroll your child (children), please fill 

out the ticket and have your child take it to 

the Bible Club teacher right after school on 

the day indicated.  You are responsible for 

your child’s transportation.  They must leave 

promptly at the dismissal time. 
 

        Boys and Girls Bible Clubs is committed to 

respecting & protecting the personal privacy 

of every individual participating in its 

programs, whether child, parent, guardian, 

teacher, worker, office worker or board 

member.  Your personal information is only 

used within the ministry in ways that will benefit 

you and assist us in serving you.  We will not 

sell, distribute or lease your personal 

information for any reason unless we have 

your permission or are required by law to do 

so. 
 

 
 

16130 Northland Dr, Southfield, MI 48075-5218    248-355-9916 
www.BibleClubs.org 

 

 
 

Giving the Word of God and Declaring the Son of God 

to Metro Detroit’s Children since 1936. 
 

You are welcome to come and visit the Bible Club 

in your child’s school at any time – or call our 

office, (248) 355-9916, for more information. 
 

FREE BIBLE CLUB TICKET! 
To the Boys and Girls Bible Clubs Teachers, 
 

Please admit the following child for which I am the 

parent or guardian: 

Please Print 
 

First Name: ________________________________ 
 

Last Name: ________________________________ 
 

Age: ______________   Grade: _______________ 
 

Year of Birth: ______________________________ 
 

Address: __________________________________ 
 

City/Zip: __________________________________ 
 

Parent email: ______________________________ 
 

Phone: _____________________________   Text 
 

Does your child have any medical conditions that we 

should be aware of?  

         Yes  ______     No  ______  
 

If yes, please explain: 
 

____________________________________________ 

 
Does your child have any allergies that we should be 

aware of? 

           Yes  ______    No  ______  

If yes, please explain: 
 

____________________________________________ 
 

I understand that I shall assume full responsibility for my 

child’s health and participation in any area of the Boys 

and Girls Bible Clubs (BGBC) program, including 

transportation and safety before and after the club 

meeting.  I hereby indemnify, release, discharge, and 

agree to hold harmless Boys and Girls Bible Clubs, its 

directors, officers, teachers and workers from any and all 

liability, medical or other cause, or should any guests 

/attendees become infected with the COVID-19 virus, 

arising out of my child’s participation in this program.  I 

also give permission in the event that my child’s picture or 

testimony is used in BGBC materials or to promote club 

activities and I understand there will be no compensation 

for such use.   

 

Name  ____________________________________ 

Signature _______________________________ 

Date ________________  Please complete other side
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Please List Three Contacts in Each Section, 
if Possible. 

---Please print--- 
 

In Case of Emergency: 
 

1. ______________________________ 
     name  and relationship to child 

________________________________ 
      home phone  

________________________________ 
     work phone / cell phone    text:  Y / N 

2. ______________________________ 
     name  and relationship to child 

________________________________ 
      home phone  

________________________________ 
     work phone / cell phone    text:  Y / N 

3. ______________________________ 
     name  and relationship to child 

________________________________ 
      home phone  

________________________________ 
     work phone / cell phone    text:  Y / N 

 

Is Your Child Allowed To Walk Home After 
Bible Club?               Yes ______  No ______ 
 

My child may be released to: 
 

1. ______________________________ 
     name and relationship to child 

________________________________ 
      home phone  

________________________________ 
     work phone / cell phone    text:  Y / N 

2. ______________________________ 
     name  and relationship to child 

________________________________ 
      home phone  

________________________________ 
     work phone / cell phone    text:  Y / N 

3. ______________________________ 
     name and relationship to child 

________________________________ 
      home phone  

________________________________ 
     work phone / cell phone    text:  Y / N 
 

 

Your child’s safety is 
of paramount importance 

to us! 
 

• Every Bible Club teacher must complete 
an extensive application and be approved 
by our Board of Directors. 
 

• A thorough background check by the 
Michigan State Police is performed on 
every worker.  Each worker is also 
screened through the National Sex 
Offender database. 
 

• Every Bible Club worker is required to 
complete training on child protection. 

 
• Each teacher wears an official Boys and 

Girls Bible Clubs photo identification 
badge during all activities. 
 

• Every Bible Club teacher is required to 
read our “Safeguarding our Children” 
Child Protection policy each year. 
 

• Children are strongly encouraged to use 
the restroom before or after Bible Club. 
 

• Once children arrive for Bible Club they 
are not allowed to roam the halls.   
 

• When Bible Club is dismissed, workers 
lead the students to the outside door and 
stay with them until every child has left, 
according to your instructions. 

 
• All Bible Clubs are planned so several 

adult teachers are visible as they work 
with the children.  Activities occur in 
public places to minimize the risk of 
anyone being alone with a child.   

 

 

Boys and Girls 
Bible Clubs 

 
 OUR PURPOSE 
 

      As a non-profit 501(c)(3), non-   
       denominational organization, we  
       are dedicated to helping children  
       make wise choices and be  
       successful in life.  We began in 1936  
       and have grown in size and in the  
       number of school districts we serve.   
       Our programs and services are  
       offered free of charge.  Our  
       carefully selected teachers donate  
       their time, energies, and resources  
       to make a positive difference in   
       children’s lives. 
 
 

 OUR VISION 
 

     To provide a loving, positive, and  
       safe atmosphere where children     
       can gain a strength of character to 
       make them truly successful, useful,  
       and happy citizens.   
 

 


